Office of the Premier

307 Legislature Building
10800 - 97 Avenue
Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6

OR email: premier@gov.ab.ca

Dear Honourable Premier Smith,

| am writing to ask that you amend the Alberta Referendum Act.

The Citizens Initiative Act states that signatures from 20% of eligible voters
(which according to 2020 stats from Elections Alberta — there were 2,824,309
eligible voters) which equates to 565,000 signatures would need to be collected
within a period of 90 days. That’s very unrealistic.

A referendum on Sovereignty should be held with 10,000 signatures.

There is no issue more important to Albertans than deciding whether or not, we
are going to Free ourselves from the Colonial Powers in Ottawa that are
continuing to try and destroy our lives, freedom and prosperity.

It is vitally important that there be a (realistic) mechanism through which
Albertans can express their stance on this important issue.

Respectfully,




